Senate Workforce and Higher Education Committee Hearing

RE: Senate Bill 83

May 16, 2023

Dear Chair Cirino, Vice Chair Rulli, Ranking Member Ingram, and
Members of the Workforce and Higher Education Committee,

| oppose this Senate Bill 83. Ohioans who know about this bill oppose it.
Those who hear about it will oppose it. This bill is as undemocratic as the
process in which this highly gerrymandered body is using to pass it. The
only positive aspect of this bill is that Ohioans will learn who stands with the
People and which legislators do not.

Please vote “no” on SB 83.

Respectfully,

Sandy Bolzenius, Ph.D.




